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Law Office of

  Richard A. Finnigan          
Richard A. Finnigan                     2112 Black Lake Blvd. SW
           Kathy McCrary, Paralegal
  (360) 956-7001
Olympia, Washington 98512

       (360) 753-7012
rickfinn@localaccess.com
Fax (360) 587-3852
   
  kathym@localaccess.com
August 27, 2010
VIA E-FILING
David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:
Docket No. UW-091770 - Rainier View Water Company, Inc. - Petition for Accounting Order 
Dear Mr. Danner:


The purpose of this letter is to modify the Petition that was filed in the above-referenced docket.  After discussion with Commission Staff, Rainier View desires to withdraw from consideration the fourth component of the Petition, which is described in Paragraph 9 of the Petition.

If you have any questions concerning this request, please contact the undersigned.







Sincerely,








RICHARD A. FINNIGAN

RAF/km

cc:
Doug Fisher (via e-mail)


Gene Eckhardt (via e-mail)


Jim Ward (via e-mail)
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